Communication Update on the power outages caused by
the wildfires in Attica

HEDNO wishes to inform that multiple power outages are currently impacting areas
in Attica affected by the ongoing wildfires.

As the fires continue to advance in most areas, a more detailed announcement will
be issued once our crews can safely access these regions for inspection, damage
assessment, and Network restoration.

The staff of HEDNO and its partner companies have been on standby since the
outbreak of yesterday's wildfires. Over 350 technicians in NE Attica are fully prepared
to begin restoration work to reconnect power supply in the affected areas as quickly
as possible. Depending on how the fires develop, additional crews from other parts of
the country are also on standby to assist.
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